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Friends of the Earth Scotland’s last organisational strategy ran from 2017 – 2021, setting out an ambitious vision for a ‘fossil free Scotland’.  In light of the disruption of the Covid-19 pandemic, and the overwhelming opportunity presented by the COP26 summit in Glasgow, the Board took a decision to delay the formation of a new strategy. Given that aspects of the pandemic have receded, COP has moved on, and climate breakdown is accelerating, this AGM now moves that Friends of the Earth Scotland should develop a bold, creative, agenda-setting strategy to be approved by the Board by the end of 2023.
